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ADVANCEMENT 

SETON HALL UNIVERSITY 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 
Rockley Family Foundation 
P.O. Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Mr. Rockley, 

April 28, 2015 

Thank you for your recent gift to the Seton Hall Chamber 
Orchestra Fund. 

Blending education with artistry-the series affords our 
students the opportunity to explore the synergy of music 
education, music performance and community. 

I truly appreciate your generosity, which allows us to 
cultivate the next generation of servant leaders-individuals who 
will be charged with flnding solutions to tomorrow's global 
challenges. 

Sincerely, 

Sasha Deieso 
Director of Donor Relations 
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